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Request: 
 
I am making a Freedom of Information request on air quality. There was no answer from the 
Environmental Health to my request on 23rd June – see below. 
 
I’m interested in reading the latest air quality report sent to Defra. The most recent report on the 
website http://www.northtyneside.gov.uk/browse-display.shtml?p_ID=27049&p 
_subjectCategory=292 is the 2014 Progress Report.  
 
Please email the 2015, 2016 and 2017 reports. These are all reports that should be freely 
available in the public domain. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Please find link on webpage to the 2015 and 2016 reports.  
 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/589/air-quality  
  
The 2017 report is still in draft form and has yet to be approved. This will be placed on the 
webpage when it has been approved.  
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